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Accomplishments 

 The effort of the committee was focused on the drafting of a resolution in support for benefit 

equality at UT. The resolution was passed 

 Good discussion of a variety of items of interest to faculty, including progress on the new health 

benefit program (include the partnership program), the Center for International Education, 

benefit for children and for people with disabilities. Details can be found in previous meeting 

report. 

Carry-over items 

 Continue to monitor the progress with the new healthy benefit, especially the support provided 

to faculty to help with partnership promise goals. 

 Evaluate the report requested from Chancellors Arrington and Cheek regarding plans for 

progress on benefit equality.  


